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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 

March 23, 2022 

 

Lucia Chiocchio, Esq. 

Cuddy & Feder, LLP 

445 Hamilton Avenue, 14th Floor 

White Plains, NY 10601 

lchiocchio@cuddyfeder.com 

 

RE: DOCKET NO. 488 - Homeland Towers, LLC Certificate of Environmental Compatibility 

and Public Need for the construction, maintenance, and operation of a telecommunications 

facility located at 93 Richards Road, Kent, Connecticut.  

 

Dear Attorney Chiocchio: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of the request for an extension of 

construction time in the above-referenced matter dated March 22, 2022. Pursuant to Condition No. 

7 of the Certificate issued on December 7, 2020, the Council hereby grants your request for an 

extension of time to complete the construction of this facility until June 7, 2023.   

 

Pursuant to Condition Nos. 7 and 8 of the Certificate, any request for an extension to fully construct 

this telecommunications facility with at least one fully operational wireless telecommunications 

carrier shall be filed with the Council not later than 60 days prior to the expiration of this Certificate 

and shall be served on all parties and intervenors, as listed on the current service list and the Town. 

 

This extension is granted with the understanding that the Council will be notified should the 

Certificate Holder decide not to proceed with construction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MAB/RDM/laf 

 

c: Service List, dated September 18, 2020 

The Honorable Jean C. Speck, First Selectman, Town of Kent 

(firstselectman@townofkentct.org) 
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